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Prince William Sound Area  

Tanner Crab Commissioner’s Permit Fishery  

Season Opens March 2 

 

The National Weather Service 48-hour marine weather forecast for Area PKZ125 (Prince William Sound) issued 

at 4:00 a.m. Sunday, March 1 did not contain a gale warning. Therefore, the Prince William Sound 

Commissioner’s Permit Fishery season will open Monday, March 2 at 12:01 a.m.  In addition, information will 

be updated on the call-in line: 907-226-2121 and participants are reminded of the mandatory daily call-in at 3:00 

p.m.  

For additional information, contact ADF&G in Homer Jan Rumble at (907) 321-1569. 
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